
             

23rd June, 2023. 

To all Freedom Giants. 

 

Dear Freedom Giants, 

CHANGE OF THE NAME OF GENERALS TO AMBASSADORS  
The GLOBAL FREEDOM BOARD of  AFRICAN VOICES INTERNATIONAL chaired by President 

Isaac Kwabena Boadu, has decided to rename the august position of Generals as Ambassadors. This 

is to clearly make all sundry clearly understand the rights of Ambassadors.  

The same onuses and rights for Generals have not been changed with the new name given to 

Generals as Ambassadors. All Freedom Giants who were Generals from today; 23rd June 2023 shall 

now be referred to as Ambassadors. Below are the names of our current Ambassadors and the 

anatomies, they are from. 

Ambassadors  

Ambassador Christopher Nsiah (Ghanaian Anatomy) 

Ambassador Lusweti Ainea (Kenyan Anatomy) 

Ambassador Umar Faruk (Nigerian Anatomy) 

 

Let us all as Freedom Giants take note of this announcement with effect from today and call all 

Generals as Ambassadors.  

Yours faithfully.  

Isaac Kwabena Boadu  

(President; AFRICAN VOICES INTERNATIONAL) 

 

 

 

 


